
•	Limbs should be 1 ½ inches – 10 inches in diameter 
and a minimum of 30 inches long. 

•	Limbs should be placed with the butt (larger) end 
within 5 feet and at a 90-degree angle to a good road 
or driveway.

•	Stacked rows should be no more than 4 feet high and 
one row deep.

•	Chips will be hauled off, left in piles next to the road, 
or left on the property, depending on the preference. 
(If there are no signs or people present at the time of 
the chipping, we will haul them off.)

•	NATURAL VEGATATION ONLY!!! Absolutely no rocks, 
roots, metal, dirt, lumber, trash, or construction 
material in the piles!!! 

•	Please log all hours spent reducing fuel on your 
property using this link:  https://tinyurl.com/
NTFDChipper

•	Due to time and equipment constraints, we are not 
able to service those outside of our District. 

NORTH TOOELE FIRE DISTRICT

Chipper Days
MAY 30 – JUNE 1 • 2023

Prepare your home for wildfire by removing vegetation from your property.

To participate in this program, you MUST REGISTER with Kaylee  by 
FRIDAY, MAY 26TH  4PM  

Kaylee is available Mon-Fri from 9AM-4PM at 435-882-6730 or kaylee.moya@ntfd.us    

Please follow these guidelines to prepare your vegetation 
for chipping and help us track your in-kind hours. 

For more information please visit our website at www.ntfd.us

North Tooele Fire District is excited to bring 
Chipper Days Spring 2023 to the residents 
of Stansbury Park, Lake Point, Erda, and 
Pine Canyon.  We will be grinding up trees, 
branches, trunks, and natural vegetation and 
providing the chips to you. Leave it on the 
side of the road near your home no later than 

7AM on May 30th and firefighters from North 
Tooele Fire District will come by and chip it 
for you free of charge.  Due to the availability 
of the crews, the actual date of chipping may 
vary. There will be residual chips left on the 
street that you will be required to sweep up 
and use or throw away.


